By. Age 10.

Dear sir/Madam,
| hope this letter finds you well.
| am writing to you to express my opinion with the proposal of the new flats.

As you know, the building of these flats will cause dust and that will trigger either asthma or hay
fever. Fortunately, | do not have asthma or hay fever, but other tenants in Heathwood point might
have either of them.

One of my main points for writing to you is about the green space that surround’s the flat. Where
you are building the new flats is also our “garden” where sometimes the children, (like myself),
would usually play. But you have taken the whole front bit of our green space and some of Mayow
park! Not only that, you also want to take more of our (and | am speaking for others and not just
myself), “garden”! Don’t you see that we have had already too much of our green space snatched
away! This is my opinion- it’s a bad idea.

So, you want to build more flats? That means you will take away some of our car park, which is
extremely useful on such days when Forest Hill Boys have parents evening and the road side is all
parked up. There are no more spaces to park the cars the tenants (of this block of flats) own. Also, if
| am not mistaken, you will encroach on the one and only green space we have left to build MORE
flats! Here are my reasons on why | think it’s a bad idea:

1. We won'’t know who will come to live in these new flats.

2. On the front bit of our “garden” there is a blossoming tree, that is my favourite tree and you
are probably going to chop it down. IT IS NOT EVEN DEAD!

3. We all will be packed tightly together, like particles of a solid.

4. It won’t help the pandemic, if covid stays until those flats are finished. How: well, we’d be so
close together it could spread easily around the neighbourhood. Some of these new people
might have covid, and they might go to their balcony and, say there where flowers on
his/her balcony, they might breathe deeply to smell them, and then when they go back in,
you go out. So, the particles from their nose/mouth will be in the air and you might breathe
it in (remember, you’re on your balcony so you don’t have a mask on), and you might get
covid.

So those are four very good reasons why you shouldn’t go on and build these flats, and also,
before | end this letter, | just want to point out that before, you already started to cover our
front bit of “garden” before you asked. But | guess that bit of “garden” isn’t ours anymore.

®

Kind regards



